
BOARD REPORT 

 
August 22, 2022 

 
 

REGULAR MEETING 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
 

 The Board approved the payment of bills totaling $19,681.88.   

  
SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 

 The Board approved the original permanent appropriation of funds for the Solon City 

School District to provide for current operating expenses and other expenditures during fiscal 

year ending June 30, 2023. 

 

 A payment to Ohio Schools Council in the amount of $3,600.00 for legal hotline services 

administered through the Ohio Schools Council was Board approved. 

 

 The Board approved the parent-student handbooks for the 2022-23 school year.  A 

resolution that the school district does not intend to provide career technical education in grades 

7 and 8 for the 2022-23 school year was passed by the Board.   

 

 Bus routes were approved for the 2022-23 school year. 

 

  A resolution to approve the following bus drivers for annual driver certification by the 

Solon City School District for the 2022-2023 school year under OAC 3301-83-06 B5 was 

approved. This certifies that said driver is of good moral character, is at least 18 years of age, and 

is physically and otherwise qualified to drive a school bus as required by rules of the Ohio 

Department of Education for the Solon City School District for the school year ending 2023. 

 

 The Board approved two non-district pupil activity permits and 14 supplemental 

contracts for the 2022-23 school year.   

 

 The Board approved the following individuals as contract building substitutes for the 

2022-23 school year: 

 

Erika Mowrey Solon High School 

Andrea Rossen Solon High School 

 Brooke Schwartz Solon Middle School 

 

 The Board approved 14 individuals as substitutes on an as needed basis for the 2022-23 

school year. 

 

  Tuition reimbursements were approved for 13 individuals in the amount of $9,714.80. 

 

 The next board meeting will be September 12, 2022, 6 p.m. at the Board of Education. 
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INFORMATION ITEMS 

 

WELCOME BACK COMMUNITY TAILGATE 

A Welcome Back Tailgate community event is set for the first Comets home football game on 

August 26 from 5-7 p.m. behind the home stands on the west side of the Solon High School 

stadium parking lot. This is a great opportunity to connect with friends throughout the Solon 

Schools community. 

Organized by the Solon Council of PTAs, the event will also enable Solon Schools families to 

connect with other parent groups, including all school PTAs, Solon Music Parents, Solon 

Athletic Boosters, Solon Academic Boosters and Solon Early Childhood PTA. 

In addition to activities and face painting, families can get tailgate fare from any of the seven 

food trucks that will be onsite for the event. 

 


